
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 10 Autumn Term 
   10th November 2017 

 
Church Assembly 
The Sea Otters led our church 
assembly on Tuesday which had 
the theme of Remembrance Day 
and the symbol of the poppy.  
They finished with a reading of In 
Flanders Fields, a poem by John 
McCrae. 

 

Well Done - Year 5 and 6 
Sportshall Athletics Team! 

Well done to the Year 5 and 6 Sportshall athletics 
team who tried hard and did their best in spite of 
losing some team members to illness.  Mrs 
Cobbin and Mr Vasey said the team represented 
our school as good ambassadors. 

Open Morning 
Today we welcomed 19 parents to our Open Morning in school.  They 
joined 

 Mrs Cobbin and the Sea Otters  in a maths  multiplication and 
division lesson 

 Mrs Jones and the Owls in an outdoors session making fires and 
talking about fire safety.  They made clay faces and chained each 
other together with paper chains they had made! 

 Mrs Scott and the Bears in a science lesson investigating forceful  
forces. 
 

“An interesting and engaging lesson.  Thank you for inviting us in.” 
“It was lovely to see how the lessons work with the two age groups and 

how the children work together.” 
”It’s so nice to see a well-controlled class and them learning life skills.  

Thank you” 
 
 

Please join us for the 
Remembrance Day Service this 

Sunday – 12th November. 
We will be leaving the village hall 
at 10.50am to join the procession 
to church for laying the wreaths 
at the memorial.  Please do join 
us with your child, dressed in 
school uniform, to represent the 
school.  We hope to see you 
there. 

School 
Photographs 

The envelopes will be 
collected early next week so 
please return any orders to 
the school office by Monday 
at the very  latest. 

These items make 
great Christmas 

presents and the 
more you buy the 

more commission we 
make here at school!  

Thank you. 
 

 

A joint first prize goes to Evie and Archie for the matchbox 
with the most items - they each had 106 items in their 
matchboxes!   
 
The winner of the best decorated matchbox goes to Katie 
in the Bears.   
 
The winners receive a £10 book token.  Well done! 
 
We have raised over £200 to date.  Please bring any 
remaining outstanding sponsorship money to the school 
office as soon as possible.  
 

Thank you to everyone who took part! 

 

A huge thank you from FOBS for 

the fill a matchbox challenge! 
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FOBS NEWS 
FOBS held a committee meeting on 

Tuesday at 7.30pm.  They have some 
exciting events planned – here are some 

diary dates for you. 
 

Friday 24th November 
Non-uniform day 

Please bring a tombola prize as 
payment for this for  
the Christmas Fayre. 

 
Friday 1st December 

FOBS Christmas Fayre 3.15pm. 
Children will be able to do crafts, 

have a snack and see a  
special visitor!    

Please support this event. 
 
Raffle tickets are being sent out with this 
newsletter so please sell what you can 
and return the stubs, money and unsold 
tickets to the school office.   There are 
some brilliant prizes!   
 
 

Next Week is Anti-bullying Week. 
We will be talking about this in our 
classes and in assemblies this 
week.  We have asked Nicola 
Robe, our outreach worker to do a 
special assembly on this on 
Wednesday as well.  Our anti-
bullying and behaviour policies are 
on the school website and 
available as hard copies from the 
school office if you prefer. Please 
feel free to talk to your child’s 
class teacher or Mrs de Looze if 
you have any questions, 
comments or concerns. 
 

 

 The next Tigers 
‘Stay and Play’ 
session will take 
place on Tuesday 
14th November 
from 2pm – 3pm. 

 

Invitation 
to a ramble on  

Friday 17th November 
The ramble starts at 1.15pm and all are 

welcome to join us.  The teachers and 

children are going to walk through the 

village and across the fields then back to 

school.  The walk should take about 45 

minutes.  It is not suitable for pushchairs 

and we would ask that if you do join us you 

don’t bring dogs as some children are 

frightened of them.  When we get back to 

school we will be serving refreshments. 

We hope you will be able to join us. 

We will be asking for donations for 
Children in Need for  

the ramble and for refreshments.   
Children will need boots and coats on this 

day for the ramble. 
 

 

Craft Afternoon 
Friday 24th November 

1pm 
Please come along and help the 
children make beautiful Christmas 
decorations to go onto the Belton 
school Christmas tree which will 
be on display at the St Botolph’s 
Christmas Tree Festival  on the 1st, 
2nd and 3rd December. 
 

An invitation from St John’s 
Church Belton to all  
parents and carers 

 
Drop the children off at school and give 

yourself a break! 
 

The church is open every Friday from 9am 
– 12 noon. 

 
Join us for a drink and a chat, bacon 

sandwiches and playtime for the younger 
children. 

 

 


